From: Office of the Registrar

To: Morgan Dew-Jones

Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 3:32:34 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 6:13 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0163

-- Name --
Rod Spalding

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

As a former employee of Union Gas I hope the OEB declines to allow Enbridge any rate increases until they start
using some cost saving measures. For Example in one town in Northwestern Ontario they have a brand ne close to
12 million dollar building for 3 employees to sit around and hope the don't die of boredom. Almost all the work they
used to do has been contracted out so they just hang out. The company spends thousands of dollars on training them
then contracts out the work. no small business could afford this and Enbridge needs quit passing on costs from a
management that wants to avoid any responsibility on to the consumer.
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